
More shade and bridge 
columns under the fly 
over ramps

New Visual Element

Elevated northbound and 
southbound ramps over 
Bee Cave Road

New Visual Element

TOLL-FREE ACCESS  
TO DOWNTOWN
Bus Routes able to use 
Express Lanes (toll free)
•	111 – South MoPac Flyer  

(2 AM trips / 2 PM trips)
•	171 – Oak Hill Flyer 

(every 20–30 minutes 
on weekdays)

•	970 – Lantana Express   
(3 AM trips / 3 PM trips)

Transit Benefit

One Express Lane in  
each direction

Key Characteristic

Express Lane access to 
and from downtown is 
provided by one-lane 
elevated northbound 
exit ramp from Express 
Lanes to northbound 
general purpose lanes, 
and one-lane elevated 
southbound entrance 
ramp from Bee Cave Road 
exit ramp to southbound 
Express Lanes

Key Characteristic

Shared Use Path for 
bicycles and pedestrians 
from Cesar Chavez Street 
and Slaughter Lane

Key Characteristic

Additional general 
purpose lane northbound 
and southbound between 
Cesar Chavez Street and 
Bee Cave Road

Key Characteristic

Express Lane access to 
and from Enfield Road

Key Characteristic

TWO EXPRESS LANES + ELEVATED  
RAMPS NEAR BARTON SKYWAY

PAGE 1 OF 5

KEY TO LINES
Study Area


